
Deep River Town Hall Auditorium Restoration Committee 
Regular meeting held on November 18, 2013 

In attendance were Sally Carlson-Crowell, Art Thompson, Kim Olson, Bruce Edgerton, Ken Wood, Richard 

Nagot, and Dennis Schultz. 

Meeting called to order at 2:02 p. m. 

Bruce Edgerton made a motion to accept the minutes of the last meeting. Seconded by Rich Nagot, 

motion carried. 

Our current funds amount to $2,863.29 

Bruce Edgerton made a motion to have a photo taken of the shoe found in the attic, have the picture 

framed with a synopsis of the tradition and hung in an alcove. Seconded by Dennis Schultz, motion 

carried. 

Stage stair treads have been installed 

Seat tag plaque is finished and mounted on wall in balcony 

Honoree plaques are finished and mounted in the entryway. 

Storage cabinets in balcony are almost complete. 

Report to Selectmen to be made on November 26, 2013, at the next meeting Selectmen’s meeting. 

Ken Wood made a point of “personal privilege” to acknowledge the work that Art Thompson and Dennis 

Schultz and all they have done for this project. They went above and beyond to make sure the 

auditorium was completed. Everyone is in agreement and thankful for their work. 

Bruce Edgerton made a motion to adjourn. Ken Wood seconded, motion carried. 

Meeting adjourned at 3:12 


